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AL AIN HOSPITAL PROJECT JOINT VENTURE
Ref: ASJ-AAH-LTR-09791-Freiburg
Date: 17 April 2019
To: Mohammad Shehadeh, Managing Partner
FREIBURG

PO Box 43206,
Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates

.Oo::mﬁ No: PD/CA/BPS/AG/R498/P140-2013-SEHA/M3/222
Project: HC-2-07-53040-00-C — Al Ain Hospital

Subject: APPRECIATION LETTER
Dear Mohammad,

We take this opportunity to express our appreciation and thanks for the tremendous effort and
dedication you have spent in “AL AIN HOSPITAL Project”. Your team showed high level of
responsibility and proficiency in the work.

We wish you good luck and hope to see you in next projects.

Yours Sincerely,

/

Zaher Salman
Project Director
ASJV
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